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Thanks to everyone who participated, 2,815 items and $205 in cash were donated to 

Harvest II. Of the departments that participated, the IT department won first place with a 

donation of 2,410 items and $105 in cash for a total of 10,122 points. Second place went to 

University Health Services with a donation of 189 items and $100 cash for a total of 623 

points. These donations will be distributed to families in Payne County.  

 

 

 

SAC Employee Spotlight 

 

KELLE SCOTT 

Program Manager, CEPD 

  

Who is your hero and why? 

My mother and grandmother. They 

built a business together and were 

successful for more than 25 years. 

 

What is something about you that 

might surprise people? 

I am writing a fiction book. 

 

What is something you would like 

to learn to do? 

I would love to learn how to be a pilot. 

   
 

 



 

 

The Perfect Holiday Gift 

Looking for the perfect gift this Holiday 

season? How about a bouquet every 

month for one year from the Little Shop of 

Flowers? Flower cards are only $20! Also 

includes upgrades and a voucher for a 

dozen roses at half dozen price! 

 

Purchase a Little Shop of Flowers bouquet 

card for $20 and present the card in store 

monthly to receive your bouquet. Contact 

any SAC member for details and to 

purchase a card. Learn More   
 

 

 

Agenda and Minutes 

The minutes from the October meeting and agenda for the December meeting may be 

viewed on the SAC website. View Agenda/Minutes   
 

 

 

Color Pete and Win 

Be on the look out in your campus mail for a postcard featuring the Pistol Pete Coloring 

Contest, which will end December 1. Don’t miss this fun way to win prizes and promote 

energy savings at OSU! Learn More   
 

 

 

University Awards Convocation | December 6, 3 p.m. Click Hall, ConocoPhillips Alumni Center 
Oklahoma State University faculty, staff and students are invited. 

 

December SAC Meeting | December 13, 1:15 p.m. 412 Student Union 

 

 

Holiday Break | December 22-January 1 

December 29 is an Administrative Leave Day. Remember to turn off all electronics and lights. 

 

Staff Development Day | March 7, 2018 
More information to come.  

 

    

 

 

 

Staff Advisory Council  

staff.advisory.council@okstate.edu 
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